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DATE:  August 17, 2021 

TO:  Secondary Administrators  

FROM: Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  
Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 

SUBJECT: Campus Monitor Training 

 

 
  
 

This is a reminder that next week is a required Campus Monitor Training! 

The same training will be offered both Monday 8/23 and Tuesday 8/24 

The training is from 7:30 AM to 9:30 AM at the ASB in the PD classroom. Please park in the front and 
use entrance B. 

The hope is that one Campus Monitor can come each day. An assistant principal is welcome to come 
to the training with the campus monitor but it is not required.  

 


